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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter S with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk 

boards, and paint dobbers. We spent the 

week learning about space and stars 

through books and videos. We painted a 

moon and a solar system, stamped a night 

sky, did a space maze and a rocket color by 

shape, wrote in our journals about the 

moon, and made a book about space words. 

The littles enjoyed reading the books to 

their 8th grade buddies. We counted moon 

rocks and had a rock toss, and even made 

our own moon sand. We continue working on 

name writing. In Religion we talked about 

our virtue for 3rd quarter and all the ways 

we can show kindness.     

 

Upcoming Events 

Jan. 15 – No School-MLK Day                          

Jan. 29-Feb. 2 – Catholic Schools Week         

Feb. 16 – Noon Dismissal                                 

Feb. 19 – No School-Presidents Day              

Feb. 24 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

March 9 – City Lights* 

           

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

January 17th.  

 

Next week we will be working on the letter P 

and talking about Penguins and Polar Bears.  

 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – No School                                    

Tuesday – Forrest                                     

Wednesday – Garrett                                            

Thursday – Jacob 

 Friday – Lyla 

 

 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Catholic Schools week is January 29-February 2. It will be a fun and exciting week for our 

school. We will have different dress up days throughout the week and lots of extra 

activities. Monday is Pajama Day, Tuesday is Red Carpet Day, Wednesday is Sports Day 

(chosen by the Johnson boys who won the City Lights Auction), Thursday is Movie/Book 

Character Day, and Friday is Neon and Crazy Hair Day. 

*City Lights information is coming home today. We will have a ticket blitz through 

February 3rd and the class who sells the most tickets will get an ice cream party! 

Have a wonderful three day weekend! 
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